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FREE SIGN LANGUAGE CLASSES TO BE GIVEN 
AT THE D.C. PUBLIC LIBRARY 

The D.C. Public Libraries are planning 
to present sign language sessions on each 
Tuesday evening, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., 
starting on February 7, and ending 
on September 12, at our four regional 
branch libraries. The Martin Luther King 
Memorial Library will have classes every 
Friday noon, from 11:30 to 1:00, starting 
February 24 and these may be held on a 
continuing basis. 

If you are interested in spreading 
within the community an awareness of your 
services and programs for the deaf, including 
sign language classes; in keeping up your 
sign language skills; or in seeking the 
truth of the joy of being a deaf person, 
you may find that we serve these interests 
well and without any cost. To co-sponsor 
our free sign language classes, please 
contact Alice Hagemeyer, Librarian for the 
Deaf, Room 410, D.C. Public Library, 901 
G St., N.W., Washington, D.C., 20001. 

CUED SPEECH NEWS 
The Cued Speech Office puts out a 

newsletter three times a year which 
focuses on national and international 
Cued Speech activities. If you would 
like to be added to the mailing list for 
this publication, just send your name 
and address (office location on campus) 
to 301 College Hall or call ext. 717. 

CITY TO HONOR DR. KING IN CEREMONIES 
AT LIBRARY 

The annual city observance of the 
birthday of the Rev. Martin Luther King, 
Jr. will be held at the downtown main 
library which bears his name on January 
16. The ceremony will be held in the main 
lobby of the library at 10:00. Inter­
preters will be provided. 
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OTIS HOUSE NEEDS HELP 
The Otis House, which exists for the 

purpose of helping hearing impaired persons 
coming from psychiatric hospitals return to 
independent living in the community, needs 
help! They are presently in great need of 
remodeling their upstairs bathroom, windows, 
and light fixtures. Their most reasonable 
estimate so far has been $1717. Anyone 
interested in donating money or special 
skills in carpentry, sewing, or plumbing 
should call 779-2786 (TTY and Voice). 

FELLOWSHIP FOR DEAF WOMEN 
The Department of Baptist Women of 

the District of Columbia Baptist Convention 
will have a Fellowship for Deaf Women on 
February 9, 1978, from 10:00 a.m. to noon. 
The Fellowship will be at the Calvary 
Baptist Church located at 755 8th St., N.W. 

The program will feature a discussion 
of the need for area wide organized 
fellowship and sharing. Nursery facilities 
will be available. 

WELCOME HOME TOM & ALICE! 
On December 16, 1978 the statue of 

Thomas Hopkins Gallaudet was returned to 
its home in front of Chapel Hall. In honor 
of this homecoming a reception and brief 
program has been planned for January 18 
at 2:00. All campus persons are urged to 
join us in the Student Union Lounge to 
welcome them home, learn about their trip, 
and mingle with campus friends. 

MWC-ADARA TO HOLD LUNCHEON 
The Metropolitan Washington Chapter -

American Deafness and Rehabilitation Assoc­
iation invites you to attend a program 
luncheon on January 27, 1978, at noon in 
the Gallaudet Dining Hall. The luncheon 
theme will be "Deafness - International." 

Reservations for the buffet luncheon 
to be served at a cost of $3.50 per person 
are available from Bob Bates, 8419 Wesleyan 
St,, Vienna, Va. 22180. 
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FAMILY LIVING PROGRAMS OFFERED 
Here's the schedule of winter, 1978 

Family Living programs conducted by the 
Cooperative Extension Service (an off-campus 
department of the University of Maryland) 
open to all county residents, If you have 
any questions about these programs contact 
Catherine Rhoads, Extension Agent Home 
Economics, at 948-6744. 
ASPEN HILL LIBRARY, 4407 Aspen Hill Rd,, 
Rockville: 
--January 24 

--March 21 

--April 18 

--May 16 
Brookside Gardens 
1400 Glenallen Ave. 
Wheaton, Md. 

HOW TO FILL OUT INCOME 
TAX FORMS 

HEART DISEASE - HOW TO 
PREVENT 

SHOPPERS DILEMMA (A PANEL 
DISCUSSION BY DEAF CUS­
TOMERS & CHERYL RINGLER, 

SALESLADY) 
LANDSCAPE IDEAS 

BEER CAN COLLECTORS TAKE NOTICE! 
The Prince George's County Memorial 

Library System invites you to attend a program 
that will introduce you to the world of beer 
can collecting, Denis Gillen will give tips 
and answer your questions on the hobby. 
There will also be an exhibit of beer can 
collections, Come to this program, which 
will be interpreted for the hearing impaired, 
on Saturday, January 21st, from 2:00 - 4:00 
p,m, in the Meeting Room of the New Carrollton 
Library. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--Bob Davila has been elected President of the 
Council on Education of the Deaf (CED). He 
will assume the position in July 1978, taking , 
over the reins from Doin Hicks, 
--Bill Pugin and Janet Bailey will be 
interpreting the play Two Gentlemen of Verona 
at the Folger Theatre on January 19. Tickets 
are available at the Folger Box Office, 
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